
Friday 29th November 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

2nd Dec Parent Evening (Rec - Y6) 

6th Dec 
Non Uniform Day - Donations for Christmas 
Fair EYFS/KS1/LKS2/UKS2 - Bottle Stall 
Donation  

6th Dec Christmas Fair - After School 

11th Dec Reception Christmas Performance - 9:15am 

11th Dec Year One Christmas Performance - 2:30pm 

11th Dec Y4 Visit to Liverpool Museum 

12th Dec Nursery Christmas Performance - 9:15am 

12th Dec Year Two Christmas Performance - 2:30pm 

12th Dec 
Year Three / Four Christmas Performance - 
6:00pm 

13th Dec 
Christmas Jumper Charity Day - Save the 
Children - £1 donation 

13th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

16th Dec Year Five/Six Christmas Performance - 6pm 

17th Dec LKS2 Party Day (pm) - Own Clothes 

18th Dec KS1 Party Day (pm) - Own Clothes 

18th Dec Year Five / Six Disco (6pm - 8pm) 

19th Dec EYFS Party Day (pm) 

19th Dec Broadoak’s Got Talent 

20th Dec School Closes for Christmas Break 

6th Jan School Re-opens 

Spelling Shed Weekly Champions 
Congratulations to 6D who have been crowned this 
week’s Champions.  Well done, keep up the good 
work. 

Pupil Voice Update 
Since being elected, the School Council and House 
Captains have met with Mrs Comerford on a regular 
basis. The School Council have liaised with their year 
group and brought up any issues which have been 
raised by their classmates within the fortnightly 
meetings. Various topics have been discussed, varying 
from lunchtime rotas to the provision of playground 
equipment. The children have recorded minutes after 
each meeting and then written an agenda for further 
action. This morning, representatives from the School 
Council met with Mrs Wild and Mrs Stephenson to 
discuss their current agenda. The key issues discussed 
were lunchtime organisation, the provision of blinds in 
each classroom and  the positive impact of the daily 
mile. School Council now have an action plan and are 
looking forward to providing further updates on this 
soon. The House Captains have also been very busy. 
Since being elected, they have taken an active role in 
the weekly assemblies, assisting staff, awarding stickers 
and certificates. They have also planned, designed and 
promoted a special Christmas competition. The 
competition is for children to draw a picture, based on 
their Christmas play. It is open for children from 
Nursery to Year Six and the prize is to have their picture 
used on the front of the programme. There is still time 
to get your entries in as the competition closes on 
Monday 2nd December. The House Captains are 
looking forward to judging this competition next week. 

Christmas Jumper Stall 
Remember to send in any unwanted Christmas Jumpers 
for our Christmas Jumper stall. 

Reminder, Raffle Tickets to be returned 
by Friday 6th December. 

Christmas Dinner—Reminder 
This year we will be hosting Christmas Dinner on 
the 13th Dec. If your child has a packed lunch on a 
Friday, but would like to have a dinner on this day, 
please email your child’s name/class to the school 
email by 6th Dec. Payment for KS2 children will be 
£2.10 via the ‘Lunch Payment’ item on Parent Pay.  

Nursery and Reception Application Deadline  
All Reception / Nursery applications for Sept 2020 
must be made by Monday 15th January. Please 
visit www.salford.gov.uk/schooladmissions to 
complete your applications.  

Flu Immunisation - Catch Up Sessions 
This week we held our flu immunisation sessions 
for children in Reception through to Year 6.  If your 
child missed the session due to absence or any 
other reason, there will be catch up sessions being 
delivered.  Once we have confirmation of these 
sessions, we will communicate the dates and 
places via the school newsletter. 

Key Stage Funds  
Could I please remind parents that the voluntary Key 
Stage Funds payments are available via ParentPay. This is 
£6 per term contribution to support staff in activities such 
as baking, topic enhancements etc. So far we have 
received the following payments for the Autumn term:  
 EYFS - 57%  
 KS1 - 42%  
 KS2 - 33%  
This payment item will remain active for anyone who 
wishes to contribute. Spring term’s contribution will be 
uploaded after the holidays.  

Christmas Fair Helpers 
We are short on parent helpers for the Christmas Fair.  
If you are available to help please email school directly. 
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